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Warsaw July 2 nd,2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear LOT Partners, 
 
we start sunny July with a good news - we have just announced the next stage of LOT's passenger network development. 
 
From July, we resume our long-haul flights to Canada, South Korea, Japan, followed by short-haul flights to Great Britain, 
Albania, Montenegro and Ukraine.  
 
From the beginning of July, our long-awaited  international schedule will include long haul connections to: 

 

 Toronto - from July 1; 

 Seoul - from July 3; 

 Tokyo (Narita) - from July 3. 
 

All long-haul flights will be operated from Warsaw Chopin Airport. In addition, from July 20 LOT will also resume the Budapest-
Seoul connection. Tickets for long-haul flights are already available in all sales  channels. 
 
I would also like to share with you the first sales results. Despite the pandemic restrictions all over the world, the 
#SummerwithLOT - our biggest summer campaign was truly awaited by passengers. Within a week of introducing the new 
holiday destinations to the booking system, we have already sold over 130,000 seats to individual passengers and tour 
operators. 
Seeing the longing of our passengers for travels with LOT, we do not slow down, and from July also four short-haul destinations 
will return to the timetable: 
 

 London (London Heathrow airport); 

 Tirana - connection available from July 4 from Warsaw and from July 5 from Gdansk and Katowice; 

 Montenegro - Warsaw-Podgorica and Warsaw-Tivat connections will be available from July 4. From July 9, also the 
Poznań-Podgorica connection; 

 Ukraine - from 1 July Warsaw – Kiev/Boryspil and from 15 July Warsaw – Odessa. 
 

At the same time, we kindly ask you to remind passengers that due to the unstable epidemic situation, before buying a ticket, 
passengers are obliged to check the documents and procedures required to cross the border of the country they intend to go 
to. These regulations are subject to change and the carrier may not take passengers who have not completed the required 
formalities before their trip. 
Currently, entry restrictions apply to, among others, Cyprus - where a negative coronavirus test result is required, carried out 
up to 72 hours before departure and Greece - where travelers has to register at www.travel.gov.gr and fill a special declaration 
at least 48 hours before departure. 
Information on current safety procedures and applicable entry restrictions can be found on the websites of the IATA 
International Air Transport Association, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, country-specific Embassies, Consulates and respective 
Ministries of Health. In addition, due to epidemic reasons, some countries still allow entry only for their citizens and persons 
entitled to do so, including Canada. 
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Finally, I would like to briefly summarize our current LOT announcements on the resumption of passenger flights. I am glad 
that LOT passengers can already benefit from the offer of about 250 flights a week. Only a few weeks after the resumption of 
passenger connections, we can initiate restoring almost 70% of destinations planned for 2020, including number of 
international connections. Achieving the goal of providing our passengers with the opportunity to travel safely and comfortably 
with LOT wouldn’t have been possible without your increased work and trust. For this cooperation, and also for the loyalty of 
our passengers, THANK YOU.  
 
 

 
 

     Anna Staszewska,  Director of Sales, Global 

 
 


